
From: Matt Miller [mailto:matt@mcguinnessirishpub.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:01 PM 
To: Kurt Eggebrecht <Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org> 
Subject: McGuinness Irish Pub Noise Variance 

 
Kurt, 

 

Per instructions on the city's website, we are requesting a noise variance for McGuinness 

Irish Pub, 201 S Walnut St. so that we may host the following events: 

 

2018 St. Patrick's Day celebrations  

Thursday, March 15 -  4:00 pm - 10:00 pm 

Friday, March 16 -  2:00 pm - 11:00 pm 

Saturday, March 17 -  12:00 pm - 11:00 pm 

Sunday, March 18 -- 12:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

 

2018 Mile of Music weekend 

Thursday, August 2 -  12:00 pm - 10:00 pm 

Friday, August 3 -  12:00 pm - 11:00 pm 

Saturday, August 4 -  12:00 pm - 11:00 pm 

Sunday, August 5 -  12:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

I will be the person in charge. 

 

We have already requested from the city a temporary beer garden permit for our back 

parking lot, see attached (inside the red line).  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for the 

consideration and whatever advice you may give. 

 

Matt Miller 

McGuinness Irish Pub 

920-573-0959 
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